
 

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

November 15, 2024 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 

 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 
 
Re: PSE’s 2024 Natural Gas Schedule 111 CCA Tariff Filing Order 01 Compliance Filing
 Docket UG-230968 
 
Dear Executive Director Killip, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (PSE) respectfully submits the attached compliance filing – PSE’s first 
Climate Commitment Act (CCA) Decarbonization Program Annual Report – pursuant to Order 
01, paragraph 16, in Docket UG-230968, PSE’s 2024 Natural Gas Schedule 111 CCA Tariff 
Filing, which required PSE to “submit annual reports to the Commission describing its investments 
in decarbonization projects.” 
 
Please contact Kelima Yakupova, State and Regional Policy Consultant in PSE Regulatory 
Policy, at (425) 462-3588 or Kelima.Yakupova@pse.com for additional information about this 
filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3051. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  
Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051  
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com 

 

 
 
cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel 
 
Attachment: 230968-PSE-Cmpl-ARpt-(11-15-24).pdf 
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